
This bill is an infringement upon the freedom of religion and speech guaranteed in the constitution!  It is sneaky!  Dishonest! A grab 
for more control over all Oregon families.  Particularly those who choose to educate their children according to their own beliefs, 
values and  high educational standards!  Who want to personalize their children’s education to meet their child’s needs!    This is a 
slippery slope.  It is the first step in more control and a punishment to those who do not go along with  public system of education. 
This is a concession to the Oregon Public School unions to try to preserve a failing educational system in Oregon.  

I have seen it first hand as a parent. And a public school educator.  This is bad policy!  It does nothing to raise/improve  the level 
education for all students.  Concentrate on repairing your failing system rather than punishing one that is working and threatens your 
failing one.   

The pandemic has given parents pause and I see many choosing to leave the “public system”.   

There is no valid reasoning for this frivolous bill!!!


